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Making sure your finances are taken care of lets you focus your energy on school. Log into
Campus Connection this week and check your bill. Make sure it matches up with the budget
you have planned for the semester. If there are surprises or gaps you don’t have a plan for,
it's time to check in with One Stop to figure things out. There may be aid available you aren’t
aware of, and funds to help with unexpected emergencies.

Be thinking about next year too. What scholarships can you apply for? How will your
summer plans affect your finances? How can you lower your costs? Talk to students that
have been at this stage before to see how they manage it and learn what opportunities
they’re aware of.

Finally, if you are wanting to live on campus next year, now is the time to act! NDSU
Residence Halls and Apartments provide the community, convenience, security, and low-
cost you are looking for. Here are some important dates and information regarding on-
campus living and selecting your space!

NDSU Apartments: Apply now at www.ndsu.edu/reslife/apartments

Residence Hall Renewal: January 22 — 26

Any student who wants to live in a residence hall for the 2024/25 academic year will
participate in Residence Hall Renewal, starting Jan. 22.
www.ndsu.edu/reslife/renewal
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We collectively acknowledge that we gather at NDSU, a land grant institution, on the traditional lands of the Oceti Sakowin (Dakota, Lakota,
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Nakoda) and Anishinaabe Peoples in addition to many diverse Indigenous Peoples still connected to these lands. We honor with gratitude
Mother Earth and the Indigenous Peoples who have walked with her throughout generations. We will continue to learn how to live in unity
with Mother Earth and build strong, mutually beneficial, trusting relationships with Indigenous Peoples of our region.




